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To the Attention of Michael Crawford  

Office of the British Columbia Container Trucking Commissioner  

1085 Cambie St. Vancouver, BC V6B 5L7 

 

July 13, 2020 

 

RE: Ethics of the Commissioner’s Office 

 

Mr. Crawford,  

 

Please accept this letter as an attempt to quell concerns amongst our members concerning a potential 

ethics concern. 

 

It was brought to the attention of the Port Transportation Association that there is a rumour circulating 

that you had participated in a round of golf with the owner of one of the drayage companies. While the 

PTA has always found the Commissioner to uphold your position and your responsibilities to the highest 

ethical standards, we must ask you to either confirm or deny whether this was the case, and whether you 

have a relationship with any drayage company owners of a personal nature. 

 

Again, the PTA strongly believes that the Commissioner and the Commissioner’s office behaves in an 

ethical manor, however these rumours are creating concern amongst the community and we would like to 

stem the potential spread of misinformation, or provide clarification should these rumours be founded in  

the kernels of truth.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Port Transportation Association 
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